## Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are pleased to announce McConnell will be attending this year's Science Olympiad at Chattanooga State on May 17th.. You child was chosen to be a participant. It is a great honor to be chosen for this task, but it is not mandatory to participate. It is a wonderful way for your child to show others their math and science capabilities. Please check with your child and your schedule to make sure this is a commitment that you can successfully fulfill. If you are unable to attend we do have alternatives that can take your child's place.

There will be several meetings after school, including an informational meeting, in which your child will need to attend. Please make sure that you child is picked up on time after those meetings. There is a possibility that supplies might be needed to complete the project that your child is given. Parts of the given project may also need to be completed at home.

We look forward to working with your child on this exciting event. This experience should be both challenging and enjoyable. Ms. Reed will be the Head Coach. Mrs. Robinson and Mrs. Stanfield will be Assistant Coaches. Please sign and return the bottom half of this page no later than Thursday, February 25th.

Thank You, Rebekah Reed Connie Robinson			
		Beth Stanfield	
Yes, my child	, would like to		
participate in Science Olympiad. I will make sure meetings.			
No, my child	, will not be able to		
participate at this time. Thank you for the offer.			
Parent			
Signature	Date		